
St. Joseph Aurora CES
Week at a Glance: October 16-20, 2023

Important reminders for all 

The Catholic School
Council chocolate
fundraiser is going
extremely well. Please
ensure the $100 (cash
or cheque) is returned
to the school by
Monday, Oct. 23
Thanks to all families
who have sold so
many boxes!

Picture day is fast
approaching. School
photographers will be
here on Monday,
October 30. Students
are asked to wear
standardized dress on
photo day. A retake
day is scheduled for
Wednesday, Nov. 29.

October 18
Catholic School Council
meeting at 7 pm in library
October 20
PA Day 
October 23
Last day to submit
chocolate fundraiser
money
October 30
Photo Day
October 31
Halloween dance
November 3
Virtue Assembly

Coming Events

On Tuesday, Oct. 31
students are
welcome to wear
their costumes and
will participate in a
Halloween dance.
Please ensure
costume accessories,
particularly those
resembling weapons
remain at home. Stay
tuned for further
details!

Our Cross Country runners represented
St. Joseph with heart and courage! We’re
so proud of the Jaguars who placed second
overall in a strong field of athletes. We
also won the Grade 5 pennant. Runners
wore new singlets funded by Catholic
School Council. The shelter was
purchased by Council with funds raised
last year.


